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Our vision is to develop responsible, resilient, creative citizens capable of succeeding in a global society.

October 23, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians, Students and Staff,

It is with a heavy heart that | share that Torriano Anderson, one of our Buchanan High
School students, has passed away. Torriano was well known and loved by many.

All of us are deeply saddened by the loss of Torriano and want you to know that we are
here to help you in any way we can. Counselors will be available to help students and
staff process this loss and provide grief resources, should they be needed. Please visit
the High School Counselor’s Office for support.

As with all personal matters, we will follow the family’s wishes regarding the sharing of
information about memorial arrangements. If more information is requested to be

shared, we will be sure to forward it on to you.

Please let us know if there is anything we can do to support you or your student during
this difficult time.

With deepest sympathy,

Carchésd-

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools



